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Face the People  
 

1. This note is to confirm that the next Face the People session will be 
held in the Western Local Area Partnership Board area on Monday 29th 
March from 6-7pm. 

 
2. The venue for the session is the Long Newton Wilson Centre, 

Darlington Road, Long Newton. 
 

3. Members are asked to add this date to their diaries and to confirm their 
attendance to Claire Sills on 01642 527610 or 
Claire.sills@stockton.gov.uk  

 
 
 
Community Safety Manager 
1st February 2010 
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